THE HONG KONG
INSTITUTION OF ENGINEERS
g IEEgR

By post and by fax at 2838 6315

28 May 2013

Mr Peter K F CHEUNG

The Director of Intellectual Property

Intellectual Property Department

The Government of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region
25/F Wu Chung House

213 Queen’s Road East

Wanchai, Hong Kong

Dear Mr Cheung
Consultation on Regulation of Patent Agency Services

Thank you for vour letter of 20 March 2013 inviting the Institution to put forth our
views on the captioned subject.

We would like to inform you that the Institution, after seeking views from our
members, does not have any specific comments on the consultation document.

Thank you for your attention.

Yours sincerely

Monica YUEN (Mrs)
Chief Exetutive and Secretary
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